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STATE OF CALIFORNIA

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
505 Van Ness Avenue San Francisco, CA 94102
WWW.CpUC.ca.gov

November 26, 2008

Mr. Bruce Gluckman

Vice President, Legal & Regulatory Affairs
Mediacom

100 Crystal Run Road

Middletown, NY 10941

Dear Mr. Gluckman:

The Commission has determined that the application for a state video franchise
submitted by Mediacom California LLC on October 30, 2008 is incomplete. We are
seeking the following additional information: 1) household and low-income household
projections for 2007; and, 2) clarification regarding the boundaries of the requested
franchise territory. The Commission will make a further determination of completeness

within 30 days of receiving the specified information.

Should you have any questions, please contact Michael Morris, at 415.703.2112.

Singerely,
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Paul Clanon  \

Executive Director



